
Scholarship Program

As we headed into launching our program with

Friendswood ISD we realized we would need to give

our scholarship program a name that could be

universally embraced by all of our local participating

practitioners.  
The Light Up Learning Scholarship Program name

was drawn directly from the verse that inspires our

mission and passion. 

... is moving at lightning pace and we
have been blown away by the way God

has paved a smooth path before us.
We are so very thankful for your

prayers and support as we continue
into the school year.

Our forward momentum...

New program name!2

UPDATES!

Our website IS UPand RUNNING! 
     
        Check it out!

1 Website
www.twenty20ministries.org
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https://twenty20ministries.org/


Non-profit
status4

Board of Directors Leadership Team

Leadership!

We’re so excited to welcome Debbie Woodson to our

team as a board member. Debbie comes to us with a

thorough understanding of our local schools, a heart

for children and a sweet commitment to the Lord

and the ministry He has called her to. 

We’d also like to welcome Thad Roher to our

Advisory Council. Thad is the Superintendent of

schools at FISD and we’re so grateful for his support,

vast knowledge of area school systems and

dedication to kids, not to mention his immediate

belief in us and our program!

We are consistently getting closer to

receiving our non-profit status which will

give us more freedom! Our non-profit will

officially be registered as Matthew6:22

Ministries but we will operate under

Twenty20 Ministries. Pray that this

continues to move forward smoothly.

3
One thing we’re feeling VERY aware of as

we walk with our own children, is the
anxiety kids experience as they move into
the newness and unknown of a new school
year. Our program is just one way that kids
can feel seen and cared for. Pray for the

kids who will receive our services, that our
care will give them the self-esteem to step

into the school year with confidence!

email us: twenty20fwministries@gmail.com

FISD Update
Heading into a new school year!

We recently met with FISD Nursing staff along Dr. Beth

Robinson and Dr. Reed Hopping (at the school they will be

serving) to introduce the Light Up Learning Scholarship

Program. We met with nurses in each of the elementary

campuses and again the response was overwhelmingly

positive! We are looking forward to working with this

talented and compassionate staff that serves our local

kids. Attached is some further information on how our

Light Up Learning Program will work within FISD.

Prayer requests

Rev. Howard Huhn, Executive Pastor, Friendswood Methodist Church

Stacey White, Accountant, Baker Hughes -retired-

Debbie Woodson, School Counselor, Friendswood ISD -retired-

Dr. Reagan Ratcliff, OD, Founder and Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Marcy Bunce, Associate Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Myra Brandenburg, Non-profit consultant
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